
21st  July 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had an excellent end to the school year. I hope that you 
have all received my end of term letter.  

 

Pupils enjoyed the disco on Wednesday. The weather was patchy so 
the disco took place in the hall. It was a great atmosphere and     
everyone enjoyed themselves. On Tuesday and Thursday afternoons 
pupils visited their new class for September. This was positive and 
gave pupils a chance to get to know others in their class. Whilst we 
are a small school a class move is a change for pupils. Please     
support us by talking about their new class with your child over the 
summer. 

 

Today we held our final assembly of the school year. It was a    
pleasure to see again some of our highlights. We gave out a huge 
number of certificates for work experience which is such a strength of 
the school. Just Hospitality presented prizes to ten pupils who 
achieved 100% attendance and we congratulated 13K who are the 
class with the best attendance this year. It was a joyful occasion. 

 

Thanks go to you for your support and partnership this year. Thanks 
you to parents who have volunteered in class, supported at school 
events, accompanied classes on days out, supported enterprise 
stalls and staffed our book fair. We could not have done it without 
you! Special thanks go to our parent group who have organised three 
wonderful out of school events this year. We wish you all a very   
happy summer. 

 

Eileen 

HIGHSHORE SCHOOL 

7E Tiarnie 

For supporting her peers in 
their learning 

8/9 Joshua H 

For excellent progress and 
effort 

11M Fisayo 

For initiating               
conversations and    
greeting new staff 

  

7S Imon 

For being more mature in 
his attitude to work 

9 Wiiliam 

For working hard in his 
lessons and much better 
behaviour 

12J Joshua A 

For being a good role 
model 

  

7/8L David 

For working independently 
on shape fractions 

10M Temi 

For completing all his   
Literacy and Numeracy 
tasks independently 

12M Taaher 

For his creative skills in 
Enterprise 

  

8 Mario 

For excellent work 

10R Haley 

For being very helpful all 
week 

13K Sheriff 

For helping Zak ride a 
bike and being an       
excellent DJ at the Disco 

  

Garnet Sam D 

For knowing his targets off 
by heart and telling us them 
every morning 

11L Emmanuel 

For being friendly and  
caring to others in class 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

                

                     

PUPILS OF  THE  WEEK 

WELL  DONE!!!!  

Pupils of the Week 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Brandon 

For exceptional social skills 

at the School disco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy the Summer break,                        

and have a good holiday.  

Donõt forget that Pupils are due 

back to school on Wednesday 6th 

September at normal school      

time of 8.50am  

Best Class Attendance 2016-17ð13K 



Highshore School Leaverôs Prom ï 2017 (Feedback) 

Dear all 

I would like to thank the SLT and staff for their support in helping us to produce a fantastic Prom evening on Friday 7July that 

even surpassed last year's event (pictures given in last weekôs news letter). 

Thanks also to Just Hospitality who provided a wonderful array of food which made all the difference. 

We had a large attendance and the parents and guests of over 130 had a very enjoyable time. 

Thanks to the administrative organisation in helping the evening to run so smoothly with the lovely hall and table decorations, 
photography, catering, presentations, slide show and music which were all superb. The presentation of the personalised au-
tograph books and T - shirts for signatures by Eileen to each leaver was a very special moment and received enthusiastic 
applause from all present.  

Thanks also to the staff and governors who supported the event and took part in the celebrations. The dancing went on af-
ter the scheduled finish time with the floor still full!  

Last, but not least a big thank you to the very special team of parents who form the Parents Group for their tireless dedica-
tion, passion and inspiration and it has been a pleasure for me to lead and to our fantastic leavers (who looked so smart!!) to 
whom this event was in recognition and wishing them all the very best for the future ahead. 

(Please note that a summary review of all the Parent Groupôs activities in support of Highshore School for 2016/17 is being 

placed on the school website and have a good summer holiday). 

  

Best regards  

Don (Parent Group Chair) 

 

 


